Prof. Webster Better

Biology students will be
glad to know that Prof. W. L.
Webster is recovering from
his throat infection and will
return to classes soon. He ex-
pects to be discharged from
St. Elizabeth Hospital within
the next few days. Professor
Webster was very pleased by
the thoughtfulness of his Em-
bryology class. Each member
sent Professor Webster a
single rose with the sender’s

name attached to the stem.



